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From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 10:22 AM


To: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: next review


Hi Rosalie,


That may be more efficient. I'll try to revise the steelhead I&S while you're reviewing GS v3. I haven't done


this, but we may be able to go through all the I&S sections and just replace 'extinction' with 'survival' and/or


'recovery'.


Thanks


Joe


On Fri, Apr 26, 2019 at 10:01 AM Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Joe,


Finished winter run I&S review and I am planning to review the revised GS I&S (ver 3) you sent yesterday. I


still have your original steelhead draft in my queue. Will you be revising the steelhead draft you sent me the


other day in light of my comments on GS?


Thanks,


Rosalie


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--

Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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